
Daily Announcements 
If you are interested in doing Trap shooting, please stop by Student

Services to sign up. There will be an informational meeting on
February 26th @ 2:30 in the cafeteria

*Senior NHS members: Please fill out your pennant information by
today. Details on the NHS google classroom page.  See Ms. Goforth if

you have questions.

*Juniors, if you are interested in early graduation, please see the email
sent from Mrs. Cress that explains the procedures.  The letters to

request early graduation are due TODAY


